
The plan to destroy up to one-third of the green belt in Enfield must be stopped. When the 
council says there is pressure on available brownfield sites for building it entirely misses the 
point. The problem is a governmental one. This island is vastly overpopulated. To reduce the 
burden on housing we need to reduce the population. When Scotland becomes independent 
it will be intolerable living in England with its lack of green space. Immigration should be 
sharply curbed and if that means we have to readjust the economy to take that into 
consideration then so be it. We are told that supermarket shelves are empty because we 
need more truck drivers. Then so be it. Learn to live with fewer people.

Once the damage to the Green Belt is done it is irreversible. This plan must be dropped and 
dropped now.

Or could it be that the council has its eye on all that lovely council tax which will swell its 
coffers when these house are built?


